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BEFORE THE FLORIDA PUBLIC SERVICE COMMISSION 

NOTICE OF STAFF WORKSHOP 

TO 

ALL INTERESTED PERSONS 

UNDOCKETED 

IN RE: JANUARY 1992 GRAND JURY REPORT AND RULE 25-22.033, FLORIDA 
ADMINISTRATIVE CODE, COMMUNICATIONS BETWEEN COMMISSION 

EMPLOYEES AND PARTES 

ISSUED: November 13,2009 

NOTICE is hereby given that the staff of the Florida Public Service Commission will 
conduct a workshop, to which all persons are invited, at the following time and place: 

November 24, 2009,9:30 a.m. 
Room 148, Betty Easley Conference Centex 
4075 Esplanade Way 
Tallaha~~m, FL 32399-0862 

Staff will conduct a two-part workshop. Part I of the workshop will be a discussion of 
the January 15, 1992, Interim Report of the Tenth Statewide Grand Jury: Regulating Utilities - 
Recommendations to Enhance the Integrity of the Process. During Part I1 of the workshop, staff 
will receive comments on whether amendments should be made to Rule 25-22.033, F.A.C., 
Communications Between Commission Employees and Parties. One or more Commissioners 
may be in attendance and participate at the workshop. 

A copy of the agenda for the workshop is attached. Attached to the agenda are the 1992 
Grand Jury Interim Report; and Rule 25-22.033, Florida Administrative Code, Communications 
Between Commission Employees and Parties. 

If you wish to comment but cannot attend the workshop, please submit your comments 
by December 9,2009, to Samantha Cibula, Office of the General Counsel, Florida Public Service 
Commission, 2540 Shumard Oak Blvd., Tallahassee, Florida 32399-0852, or at 
scibula@psc.state.fl.us. Ms. Cibula can be contacted at (850) 413-61 99. 

Any person requiring some accommodation at this hearing because of a physical 
impairment should call the Office of Commission Clerk at (850) 413-6770, at least 48 hours 
prior to the hearing. Any person who is hearing or speech impaired should contact the Florida 
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Public Service Commission 
955-8771 (TDD). 

using the Florida Relay Service, which can be reached at 1-800- 

By DIRECTION of the Florida Public Service Commission this day of November, 
2009. 

- 
ANN COLE 
Commission Clerk 
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